
Kahle  looking  for  youth
basketball players
Registration  is  open  for  the  upcoming  girls’  and  youth
basketball leagues at Kahle Community Center.

The girl’s division are: grades 3-5 and 6-8t. The girls play
3-on-3 on a small court and the cost is $85. The younger girls
play  on  Tuesday  nights  while  the  older  girl’s  play  on
Wednesdays  and  some  Mondays.

There  are  several  youth  leagues  offered.  The  3-4  grade
division plays on Tuesday nights on a small court and the cost
is $70. The 5-6 grade division and 7-8 grade division plays on
a full court with the 5-6 grade playing on Thursday nights and
the 7-8 grades on Wednesday nights and maybe some Mondays. The
cost for these divisions is $80.

All games are played at Kahle Community Center in Stateline.

For more information or to register, call (775) 586.7271.
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